
To: Simpson Co. Board of Education

From: Matthew Wilhite- AD

Re: Assistant Track Coach

The FSHS track team has grown in numbers over the past 2 years and is in need of an 
assistant track coach. Last season they finished with over 40 participants and this 
season have over 50 participants. Please consider creating an assistant track coach 
supplement. I recommend using the same salary schedule that is used for assistant 
soccer and volleyball. The amount would be 1,139.00. Thank you for your 
consideration. 


